
 “My name is Wade Pulkrabek and I reside in District 31.  I am asking that you please render a 
 DO PASS on HB 1473. 

 I would prefer single person showers for all. One at a time so that everyone can have some 
 darn privacy!  If that is not feasible, then single sex shower / locker room facilities are the way to 
 go. 

 Ladies don’t want a confused dude in their private quarters. And a trans woman who wants to 
 be a man doesn’t really want to be in a room full of undressed males either.That just spells 
 disaster. 

 I urge you to support the passing of House Bill 1473. 

 Thank you for your consideration of this important matter and for your service to the state of 
 North Dakota. 

 Wade Pulkrabek 


